
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR  
2021 CT NEIGHBORHOOD ASSISTANCE ACT TAX CREDIT PROGRAM 

 
 
A public hearing will be held at the Town of Wilton Board of Selectmen’s meeting on 
June 7, 2021 at 7:00 pm via Zoom: 
 

 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89829255043?pwd=c0Q5bzc3WUx1dEp6b1dTeEhwNmltQT09 
 

to hear proposals for inclusion in the 2021 CT Neighborhood Assistance Act Tax Credit 
Program. To submit public comment, please send an email to lori.bufano@wiltonct.org.  
The email will be read and reviewed during public comment.  Please include “public 
comment” in the subject line 
 

 
 
Dated at Town of Wilton this 20th day of May, 2021 
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